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	 Dear friend of the Howard Steamboat Museum,

We are in the last few weeks of our 65th year of operations at the Howard Steamboat Museum.  Over the years we have been fortunate to preserve the history of the three-generation Howard family, their legacy, and the lore of the Great Steamboat Era with countless thousands of people the world over.  It has been a great pride for us and our community to share this most important part of American history.  We have been able to do this because of the help of our members and the generosity of the local and river communities.  

The last year has been a good one, and we have welcomed over 1700 guests into the museum.  This number is up almost 19% over 2019.  Over the last 24 months we have raised money through grants to refinish the formal room floors, repair windowsills, recreate the kitchen as the family would have had it, and start a restoration program to ensure the mansion will be safe and sound for many years to come. With the coming Jeffboat Redevelopment Framework taking shape, we are in a most unique place as a historic cornerstone for their project, which should increase our attendance in the future.  

Not widely known is the fact the museum receives no regular support from any federal, state, or local governmental agencies.  We are dependent upon revenue from tour admissions, gift shop sales, memberships, fund-raising events, and donations.  A return envelope is enclosed for your convenience.  If you would prefer, we can accept donations and membership payments through PayPal on our website at www.howardsteamboatmuseum.org We accept all major credit cards.  Our 501(c)3 status may make your contributions tax-deductible; check with your tax preparer for more details.  

After you have made your donation, would you please forward this information to friends who may be interested in becoming a member or supporting us?  Our strength is in the involvement and interaction with good people like you who see the value in our mission.  

We thank you most sincerely for your gracious and generous support.  

Cordially,

Travis C. Vasconcelos

Director-Curator



	
	


